
 

       

    
  

Our Ref: JHL/DLY.sportstourmalaga2025 

24 January 2024 

Dear Families 

Sports Tour Malaga 2025 
  
The PE department are delighted to be offering your child the opportunity to attend a Sports Tour to 
Malaga, Spain during the Easter holidays of 2025. The trip will run from Sunday 6 April 2025 to 
Thursday 10 April 2025. The sports on offer will either be football or netball.  There will be a 
maximum of 40 places on the trip and will be offered to years 8 and 9 students.  
  
The estimated cost of the trip will be around £1,100.00, however, this is an estimate for the trip that 
will be going ahead next year; fuel costs as you will be aware fluctuate. A more accurate cost can be 
given once trip numbers are established.   
 
This price would include the following:  

 Return flights from London to Malaga (London airport TBC) 

 Airport transfers in Spain & the UK 

 4 nights’ full board accommodation at Holiday World Polynesia Hotel (Costa Del Sol, Spain) 

 A full range of hotel activities including: swimming, 10 pin bowling, mini-golf and games 
room activities 

 One Inspire Fest sports tournament vs other English Schools  

 At least two 90-minute elite coaching sessions   

 At least one Spanish local club or school fixture 

 Awards evening & disco   

 Comprehensive travel insurance (including COVID cover)  

 Adidas training shirt & shorts  

 Extra activities including: A high ropes activity park and a trip to Peuto Banus.  
  
What is not included:   
 

 Personal expenditure   
 
Parents/carers and the student will be asked to sign a behaviour contract when signing up for this 
trip.  The event is run as an ‘extra-curricular’ event and therefore there is no obligation for students 
to attend.  As such the school will withdraw a space from any student whose behaviour is 
unacceptable or inappropriate in the lead up to this event. Should the school decide, following the 
issue of a place on the sports tour, that a student’s place on the trip is to be withdrawn, the cost of 
the trip will not be reimbursed. 
 
If you are happy for your son/daughter to attend this trip, then please fill out the reply slip below to 
express your interest.  



 

       

    
  

If you have any further questions, then please do not hesitate to contact the trip leader at 
j.howland@stowhigh.com.  
 
Yours faithfully 

  

J Howland  
  
Miss J Howland   
Teacher of PE 

 

 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please return this slip to Mrs Howland or place it in the reply slip box outside the Medical Room in 
the Atrium 
 
Name of Student:   ________________                  Form: ________________ 
 
Sport interested in doing on sports tour (please circle one)         Netball     or     Football  
 
Parent Name: ______________ Parent Signature: ____________________ Date: ___________ 
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